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Made in Alaska Manufacturer of the Year Award 
Now Accepting Nominations 

Tuesday, April 6, 2021 (Anchorage, AK) – The Department of Commerce, 
Community, and Economic Development (DCCED) is happy to announce the 
nomination period for the 2020 Made in Alaska (MIA) Manufacturer of the Year Award is 
now open! 

This award recognizes one MIA business that demonstrates the ability to overcome 
challenges, grow their business, innovate, be a leader in the community, and 
collaborate with other businesses. The nomination period is open until 5:00pm on 
Friday, April 23, 2021 and self-nominations are welcome. To nominate your favorite 
business, please visit the Made in Alaska Manufacturer of the Year webpage at 
www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/dcra/MadeInAlaska/ManufactureroftheYear.  

“It’s imperative we acknowledge the hardworking Alaskans who have found innovative 
ways to grow their businesses despite the unprecedented economic challenges they 
have faced this last year,” said Commissioner Julie Anderson with the Alaska 
Department of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development. “I’m excited 
that our team is reviving this award and I encourage all Alaskans to nominate their 
favorite Made in Alaska business!” 

To review the current list of MIA permit holders, visit 
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/dcra/akmadeproducts/search. 

Made in Alaska (MIA) is a program within DCCED’s Division of Community and 
Regional Affairs designed to promote products made, manufactured, or handcrafted in 
the state. For more information on the program and/or to see if your business qualifies 
for a MIA permit, visit https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/dcra/MadeInAlaska.aspx.  
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